
Dear Year 11 Pupils, Parents and Carers,  

 

This week’s newsletter is all about the November mock exams, these begin on 

Monday 30th November and are more important than ever before! 

Last year, the Government made a decision for teachers to assign Centre       

Assessed Grades to Y11 Pupils due to the cancellation of formal GCSEs.  If this 

were to happen again in 2021, the November mock exams would provide the 

main evidence for our grading decisions.  Currently the Government are asking 

us to prepare for the full GCSEs, which are due to go ahead in May 2021 but 

this is an ever-changing situation.   

It is vital that Y11s prepare thoroughly for all mock examinations, if pupils 

would like any support in how to revise they should speak to their form tutors, 

Mrs Hill or they can come and see me in B29. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Ms Cartledge 

Friday 13th  November 2020 114 school days to go until the 1st GCSE exam 

Year 11 Mock Examinations 

 

Monday 30th November—Friday  4th December 2020 

 

IMPORTANT—TIME TO REVISE! 

  Excellence          Pride                    Ambition 


